
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

We all understand the importance of safety. Parents and teachers go that extra mile to 

ensure that children in their care are safe. However, it is important for students to 

socialise and to have a certain level of freedom to grow and develop independence. 

Constantly keeping your eyes on them is not possible all the time. Teaching children to 

manage their own safety is our focus and hence, Delhi Public School Gandhinagar 

conducted virtual safety week for the students of U.K.G from 21st September to 26th 

September ’20. The main aim of safety education was to provide necessary warns and 

precautions so that possible accidents can be prevented. They were educated with a 

series of instructions and warnings that gave them awareness about possible harms and 

injuries. The week was divided into six days. Students were taught different safety rules 

on each day, like  

• Safety at home  

• Safety on road 

• Safety during COVID19 

• Good touch and bad touch 

• Safety at park 

• Session by Doctors  

 

Children were explained the importance of safety rules through videos, PPT, 

storytelling session, quiz, art and craft activities and different worksheets. The week 

ended with a session on safety during Covid 19 which was conducted for parents and 

children.  

DPS Gandhinagar is blessed with great parents who always give their best 

contribution for the betterment of our children. We feel honoured to have 

Dr.Kirankumar M.Varmora and Dr. Narayan Gaonkar who took initiative and 

arranged an informative session on “Safety during COVID 19”  

The informative safety week will definitely help our students to become more aware 

of how they can protect themselves when we are not around. 
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